
The Board at its meeting of August 19, 2014 adopted the recommendation in the staff report, as 
follows: 
 
“It is recommended that the Board: 
 
1.   Receive a confidential verbal update regarding risk management related to Contract A31-

1. 
 
2. Note that the information provided in the confidential verbal update is to remain 

confidential in its entirety as it contains information that is subject to solicitor-client 
privilege”. 

 
 
  




